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PROJECT: Lake Awoonga Recreation Strategy 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: LETTER OF SUPPORT - GLADSTONE AREA WATER BOARD 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
The Gladstone Chamber of Commerce and Industry Inc (GCCI) is a not for profit organisation offering 
a range of programs and services to small and medium businesses in the Gladstone Region. 
 
Gladstone Area Water Board’s (GAWB) Lake Awoonga Recreation Strategy will enable GAWB to 
maintain and upgrade existing facilities, establish new recreational areas and opportunities and will 
promote the use of GAWB’s recreation areas and facilitate partnerships and commercial  
opportunities. 
 
GCCI wish to support GAWB’s Lake Awoonga Recreation Strategy.  The strategy to improve the Lake 
Awoonga recreational areas will have a positive effect on, not only the regional community, but also 
the region’s tourism industry, therefore benefiting everyone. 
 
GCCI has seen positive results in our community as a result of GAWB’s professionalism and their 
needs-based service delivery approach.  We believe that GAWB’s Lake Awoonga Recreation Strategy 
is crucial to ensuring future needs for the community are met.    
 
GCCI wish to support GAWB in this opportunity and we look forward to seeing the positive outcomes 
of this strategy.   
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
  
Joe Smith 

 
President 
The Gladstone Chamber of Commerce & Industry Inc. 


